
 
From:…REDACTED… 
Sent: 29 January 2018 14:31 
To: LDFconsult 
Subject: Re: Epping Forest District Local Plan - Reg 19 Consultation - Representations on Behalf of 
Catesby Estates Plc 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Please find enclosed representations submitted on behalf of our …REDACTED… 
in relation to the Regulation 19 Consultation and in time for the deadline set of 5.00pm on Monday 
29 January 2018. 
 
I trust the attached representations are in order and would be grateful if you would acknowledge 
their safe receipt. 
 
I also look forward to receiving confirmation of the arrangements for the Examination in due course. 
 
Regards. 
 
DAVID NEAME 
DIRECTOR 
  
M. …REDACTED… 
T. …REDACTED… 
A. …REDACTED… 
E. …REDACTED… 
W…REDACTED… 
  
  
…REDACTED… 
  
 …REDACTED… 
 
This email and any attachments are strictly confidential and intended solely for the addressee.  It 
may contain information which is privileged.  If you are not the intended addressee, you must not 
disclose, forward, copy or take any action in reliance of this email or any attachments. 
  
DISCLAIMER 
  
…REDACTED… has taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, however, 
this email and any attachments may contain software viruses which could damage your system.  We 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of software viruses and advise 
that you carry our your own virus check. 
  
  


